(Personal)

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

'\/ UNITED STATES GEOLOGICAL SURVEY
WASHINGTON, D. C., Jany. 22,1895.

Dr. Geo. M. Dawson,

Montreal, Canada.

Dear Dr. Dawson:

I wish to congratulate you and also the Dominion of
Canada upon your appointment to the Directorship of the
Geological Survey.

The appointment was not a surprise to me; 1 had
anticipated it for some time, as it was the logical outcome
of the situation. I wish you all success, and assure you
that if at any time I can be of service to you on this side

of the border, 1 shall be at your command.

Singgre y yours,
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